
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BookShare Library 
Don’t forget that anyone can access our BookShare Library which is located on the playground 
next to the EYFS playground. There are a range of books to borrow and it is not just for our 
pupils so younger siblings or friends can also choose books to lend.  
If you  

 

 
 

 
Dear families, 
 
Our final week of this half term has been a busy one. We visited church yesterday for a wonderful service about 
Lent, Year 2 have had their Great Fire of London Workshop and we have had a group of pupils trained as Play 
Leader by Trust staff so that they can help with our active lunchtimes. 
This half term break we are sad to be saying goodbye to one of our PE Sports Coaches, Mr Tudor. Mr Tudor has 
had a wonderful opportunity to visit Australia and so will be stepping away from his role at Oakmeadow in order to 
pursue this. We are so grateful to Mr Tudor for all his work here promoting sport, supporting staff with the teaching 
of PE and for his commitment to events. We hope you enjoy your adventure Mr Tudor! 
 
A huge thank you to PTA for paying for the Year 5 Viking Workshop to take place on Friday 25th February and 
for contributing towards EYFS Park Hall trip Friday 15th March. Our PTA work hard on events throughout the year 
which mean money can be put back into the children’s enrichment provision. 
 
I hope you and the children have a wonderful half term break and we will see everyone back on Tuesday 20th 
February, after our Monday PD Day. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Samantha Hill 

Headteacher 

 
 

REMINDERS & NOTICES: 

• School Lunch Menu: 

We will return to School on Tuesday 20th February 

on Week 2 Menu.  

 

• Bayston Hill Memorial Hall 100 years old 

logo competition: 

Last year there was a competition for children 
to create a logo to use on 100th Birthday news 
and events for the Bayston Hill Memorial Hall. 
We have been made aware that Ellis Alton won 
the competition with his entry below. Well done 
Ellis, we look forward to seeing your logo 
published! 
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